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RANCH WORK 

Fall at the Ranch is the end of haying season. James 

has been out cutting, raking and baling for a more 

than a month now. Stockpiling this extra grass now 

ensures our animals have plenty to eat during the 

winter. 

 

WHAT’S AVAILABLE NOW 

Beef – 8 quarters, 4 half or 2 whole animals 

Pork – 48 quarters, 24 half or 12 whole animals 

 

REMINDERS 

Find us at the 

 Meridian farmers market 1st Saturday 

 Philadelphia farmers market 3rd Saturday 

Send in a small deposit to ensure your place on the 

list and reserve your pork or beef. 

 

 

NEW & NOTEWORTHY 

 We have obtained approval to sell retail 

cuts in MS! 

 Woodpile Ranch will begin offering school 

tours this fall. What a fun way to educate 

kids on where their food comes from! 

 You can now pay monthly for your meat! 

 

BLACK ANGUS CATTLE 

It is recovery time for our herd bulls. After 

spending spring with the cows – and before          

rejoining them in the fall – our bulls spend summer 

on their own. They rest and eat so they can regain 

the weight lost earlier in the year. 
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young bulls 

 

 

 

 

TAMWORTH HOGS 

Right now, the hogs are doing their best to keep 

cool. Unlike people, hogs cannot sweat. Unlike 

dogs and cats, they cannot pant. During the 

summer, we give them lots of water and ensure 

they have shade. They come out and eat mostly at 

dawn or dusk, when the day is cooler.  

 

BEEF & PORK (ON THE HOOF) 

We have plenty of pork available in all sizes and a 

limited amount of beef. If you’d like a smaller pig 

for roasting whole, just give us a call. 

 

OUR THANKS! 

For your orders, visits, and support 

Dolores & James Townsend 

Onika Huggins 


